4/21/2008
To Whom It May Concern






Re: Carol P. Kerr

Dear sir or madam:

Carol Kerr serves as contracted adjunct faculty for the Business/Management area of Continuing Education and Economic Development at the Community College of Baltimore County. In this capacity, Carol has developed and delivered programs in a variety of leadership and sales management areas that are part of my open-enrollment program.

Carol also develops and delivers, on a contract basis, customized training for businesses and organizations that partner with us in the area of organizational development. Carol served as lead instructor in our recent customized sales leadership program for a large, regional company, headquartered in Baltimore.

Her delivery skills are excellent and, coupled with her ability to develop content that is on-point with our clients’ needs, she consistently receives excellent evaluations from the participants. She does and excellent job of tailoring her presentations to the audience in terms of both style and content. In fact, one of the courses she instructs, both open-enrollment and for contract clients, is ‘Delivering Gold Medal Presentations.’ 

In summary, Carol is a valued and critical member of our workforce development instructional team.

Regards,

Kent Smedley

Interim Dean, Dept of Continuing Education and Economic Development

Manager of Strategic Development - Business and Management Programs,

410-455-4585
